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   Caringbah Bowling and Recreation Club Limited

ABN 41 000 253 878

105 – 107 Willarong Road, Caringbah, NSW 2229

Phone: (02) 9524-7515
Fax: (02) 9540-5427
email: caringbah.bowls@bigpond.com
Hon. Chairman   Barry Whitton  

         Hon. Secretary Manager Garry Oldroyd
COVID 19 SAFETY PLAN

Our priority is for the safety of our patrons and staff, to achieve this, the following is what you should expect when visiting the club. For the latest Government updates and testing clinic details, please refer to https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates
CONDITIONS OF ENTRY:
All patrons entering are encouraged to sanitise their hands on entry and exit at the various points throughout the Club. 

1. Patrons displaying any “flu like” symptoms are not to enter the Club but return home, isolate and seek medical advice as soon as possible.

2. Should a patron be requested to leave the Club for displayed symptoms, they will not be able to re-enter the Club until proof of negative COVID-19 test results are provided.

3. Should a patron receive a positive test result, authorities will be notified and entry records will be provided.
4.  All patrons must sign-in when entering the Club, providing full contact details, accompanied minors should be signed in with the generic “MINOR” name to assist with Club capacity management.

5. Social distancing and directional signage throughout the Club must be observed.

6. Patrons must return to seating once a purchase at the bar has been completed, standing around in group discussions is not permitted. 

7. The furniture throughout the club has been positioned to provide the required social  distancing, please do not re-arrange the furniture.

8. Please adhere to staff directions when requested to comply with social distancing in areas throughout the Club. Ignoring these directions will result in you being requested to leave the Club. 

9. Where possible, contactless payment options are requested.

10.  Access to the Club must only be via the front door, patrons entering and not signing in could result in significant personal and Club fines should Licensing Police attend.

These conditions are required for the safety of patrons and staff and to ensure the Club can remain open during this pandemic crisis, your co-operation is requested.

Garry Oldroyd

(for and on behalf of the Board of Directors) 





